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The Best Damn Windows Server 2003 Book Period Apr 15 2021 In keeping with
past trends, full migration to this latest Microsoft Server Operating System
will begin in earnest 12 months after its release, in mid-to-late 2004. This
book will hit the market just as large enterprises begin the process of
moving from Windows 2000 Server to Windows Server 2003. The title says
everything you need to know about this book. No other book on the market
combines this breadth and depth of coverage with the kind of product
expertise and quality standard expected from Syngress. Every aspect of
Planning, Installing, Configuring and Troubleshooting a Windows Server 2003
network is distilled and documented, with plenty of examples and
illustrations. An unlike its competition, this is a book that was written
from the ground up for Windows Server 2003. * Everything a System
Administrator will ever need to know about running a Windows Server 2003
network. * This is the book that meets the needs of today's Windows Server
2003 professional. * Every aspect of Planning, Installing, Configuring and
Troubleshooting a Windows Server 2003 network is distilled and documented,
with plenty of examples and illustrations.
Beginning SQL Server 2000 for Visual Basic Developers May 29 2022 * Full

coverage of SQL Server tools, from installation Query Analyzer to English
Query applications. * Shows how to integrate SQL Server into your VB
applications using ADO. * Extensive coverage of Transact-SQL, and
particularly building stored procedures and calling them from VB code. *
Coverage extends right down to advanced topics like SQL Server XML and
building web reports.
Dr. Tom Shinder's ISA Server 2006 Migration Guide Mar 15 2021 Dr. Tom
Shinder’s ISA Server 2006 Migration Guide provides a clear, concise, and
thorough path to migrate from previous versions of ISA Server to ISA Server
2006. ISA Server 2006 is an incremental upgrade from ISA Server 2004, this
book provides all of the tips and tricks to perform a successful migration,
rather than rehash all of the features which were rolled out in ISA Server
2004. Also, learn to publish Exchange Server 2007 with ISA 2006 and to build
a DMZ. * Highlights key issues for migrating from previous versions of ISA
Server to ISA Server 2006. * Learn to Publish Exchange Server 2007 Using ISA
Server 2006. * Create a DMZ using ISA Server 2006. Dr. Tom Shinder’s
previous two books on configuring ISA Server have sold more than 50,000
units worldwide. Dr. Tom Shinder is a Microsoft Most Valuable Professional
(MVP) for ISA Server and a member of the ISA Server beta testing team.
InfoWorld Aug 20 2021 InfoWorld is targeted to Senior IT professionals.
Content is segmented into Channels and Topic Centers. InfoWorld also
celebrates people, companies, and projects.
Professional Java 2 Enterprise Edition with BEA WebLogic Server Jul 31 2022
Inside Windows Server 2003 Nov 10 2020 A comprehensive manual for deploying
and administering Windows .NET Server 2003 furnishes detailed coverage of
all aspects of .NET Server, including its more than two hundred new
features, along with thousands of tips and recommendations, real-world
solutions and guidance, and tips on design, installation, configuration, and
more. Original. (Advanced)
MCSE Supporting and Maintaining a Windows NT Server 4.0 Network Aug 08 2020
The leading certification product covering one of the hottest MCSE 2000
electives. This book not only prepares the reader for the exam, it provides
them with the real-world ability to support and maintain networks that use
Microsoft Windows NT Server 4.0 as a primary operating system in a mixed
network. The book maps to the actual exam objectives, providing readers with
an excellent study tool that is thorough, accurate, and reader-friendly.
Microsoft Windows Server 2003 Apr 27 2022 "This book covers the planning,
design, prototype testing, implementation, administration, and support of
Windows 2003 and Active Directory as well as the security aspects of
protecting an organization from external and internal attacks. Additionally,
this book addresses the design and implementation of DNS, WINS, DHCP, and
Global Catalog Servers that make up the backbone of an Active Directory
implementation." -- back cover.
Installation and Configuration Guide for MicroStrategy 9.2.1m Apr 03 2020
Beginning SQL Server 2012 Administration Jan 01 2020 Beginning SQL Server
2012 Administration provides the essential skills and knowledge needed to
begin a successful career as an SQL Server database administrator. It’s an
ideal book for those new to database administration, as well for those
moving to SQL Server from other database brands such as Oracle and IBM DB2.
SQL Server is more than just a database. It's situated within a larger

context that includes solutions for reporting, for integrating data from
other systems, for business intelligence and analysis, and more. Beginning
SQL Server 2012 Administration paints the big picture to help you understand
SQL Server’s place in the grand scheme. Then you’ll move into the nuts and
bolts of installing the product, learning the management tools at your
disposal, creating your first database, and maintaining that database in an
ongoing state of readiness. Beginning SQL Server 2012 Administration goes
beyond teaching just the core competencies of effective database
administration. You will also learn the latest trends in SQL Server such as
virtualizing and consolidating of servers, and using SQL Server in the cloud
as a service. Administrators experienced on other platforms will find
insight from comparisons of key features between SQL Server and other
platforms. Beginning SQL Server 2012 Administration lays an excellent
foundation for success as an SQL Server database administrator. Provides the
essentials of successful SQL Server administration Covers the latest trends
such as virtualization and cloud computing Paints the big picture of
Microsoft’s data platform
Managing Microsoft Exchange Server May 05 2020 Microsoft Exchange is a big,
complicated application; it requires more disk storage than Windows NT
Server and has several hundred configuration property pages and dialogs. But
it is also a very powerful and flexible messaging system. However, knowing
that it can be made to do something and understanding how to do it are often
worlds apart. Managing Microsoft Exchange Server bridges this gap.This book
is a no-nonsense, practical guide to planning, installing, managing,
maintaining, and troubleshooting Exchange networks. Targeted at medium-sized
installations and up, Managing Microsoft Exchange Server addresses the
difficult problems these users face: Internet integration, storage
management, cost of ownership, system security, and performance management.
It goes beyond the basics to provide real hands-on advice about what you
need to know after you have your first site up-and-running and are facing
issues of growth, optimization, or recovery planning. Managing Microsoft
Exchange Server comprehensively explains how Exchange works, what it can do,
and how you can make it work for you.
MCSA/MCSE Managing and Maintaining a Windows Server 2003 Environment (Exam
70-290) Jun 05 2020 MCSA/MCSE Managing and Maintaining a Windows Server 2003
Environment: Exam 70-290 Study Guide and DVD Training System is a one-of-akind integration of text, DVD-quality instructor led training, and Web-based
exam simulation and remediation. This system gives you 100% coverage of the
official Microsoft 70-290 exam objectives plus test preparation software for
the edge you need to pass the exam on your first try. In June, 2003
Microsoft will launch beta exams for the Windows Server 2003 certification
line. Exams will likely go live the following August and September. This
launch is a comprehensive revamping of the MCSE (Microsoft Certified System
Enginner) track with all new core exams and all new electives. In addition,
the MCSA (Microsoft Certified System Administrator) certification will
expand its program to include an additional upgrade exam for MCSAs wanting
to become MCSEs. The launch of this new certification track means that all
current MCSEs, representing an installed base of approximately 200,000
(source: MCP Magazine) will need to recertify under Windows Server 2003. In
addition, any MCP looking to become an MCSE--estimates are about 1.2 million

(source: MCP Magazine)--will also have to continue their certifications
under the new program. Many industry experts expect the Windows 2003
certification, and product line as well, to be a more popular track since
many organziations are still using NT and plan to skip 2000 and go directly
to 2003. * DVD Provides a "Virtual Classroom": Get the benefits of
instructor led training at a fraction of the cost and hassle. * Guaranteed
Coverage of All Exam Objectives: If the topic is listed in Microsoft's Exam
70-290 objectives, it is covered here. * Fully Integrated Learning: This
system includes a study guide, DVD training and Web-based practice exams.
Oracle Business Intelligence Enterprise Edition 12c Mar 27 2022 A
comprehensive guide from Oracle experts, that will act as your single point
of reference for building an Oracle BI 12c system that turns data in
actionable insight. About This Book Come, start your first Oracle Business
intelligence system and excel in BI with this exhaustive guide An allencompassing guide for your Oracle business intelligence needs Learn from
the self-paced professional guidance and implement Oracle business
intelligence using this easy-to-follow guide by our experts Who This Book Is
For If your job includes working on data, improving the financial or
operational performance of your organization or you are a consultant for the
above, then this book is for you. If you have been placed on a business
intelligence project, then this book is for you. If you are the Project
Manager, Business Analyst or Data Scientist then this book is for you. If
you are an end user of Oracle Business Intelligence, then this book is for
you too. Having a basic understanding of databases and the use of Business
Intelligence is expected, but no knowledge of Oracle BI is required. What
You Will Learn Install OBIEE in Windows, including how to create the
underlying Weblogic Application server and the required database Build the
BI system repository, the vital engine connecting your data to the front end
of Oracle BI Develop effective analysis, draw out meaning from the data, and
present it to end users on interactive dashboards Build pixel-perfect,
printable reports using the embedded BI Publisher feature Build agents for
actionable insight and enable your users to act on Business Intelligence at
their desktop or on the move Understand the various aspects of securing the
Oracle BI system, from data restrictions to whole dashboard access rights
Get acquainted with the system management tools and methods available for
the continuous improvement of your system In Detail Oracle Business
Intelligence Enterprise Edition (OBIEE) 12c is packed full of features and
has a fresh approach to information presentation, system management, and
security. OBIEE can help any organization to understand its data, to make
useful information from data, and to ensure decision-making is supported by
facts. OBIEE can focus on information that needs action, alerting users when
conditions are met. OBIEE can be used for data analysis, form production,
dashoarding, and workflow processes. We will introduce you to OBIEE features
and provide a step-by-step guide to build a complete system from scratch.
With this guide, you will be equipped with a good basic understanding of
what the product contains, how to install and configure it, and how to
create effective Business Intelligence. This book contains the necessary
information for a beginner to create a high-performance OBIEE 12c system.
This book is also a guide that explains how to use an existing OBIEE 12c
system, and shows end users how to create. Style and approach This book will

take you from one feature to another in a step-by-step manner and will teach
how you can create effective business intelligence using Oracle Business
Intelligence Enterprise Edition. You will be taught how to create BI
solutions and dashboards from scratch. There will be multiple modules in the
book, each module spread in chapters, that will cover one aspect of business
intelligence in a systematic manner.
Application Servers for E-Business Sep 28 2019 The modern application
server is a complex platform that is the linchpin of an enterprise
environment that includes a very wide range of technologies-web document
formatting, web protocols, server-side scripts, servlets, applets,
programming languages, distributed object technologies, security
capabilities, directory and naming services, load balan
Microsoft System Center 2012 Unleashed Jun 17 2021 This is the definitive
real-world guide to Microsoft System Center 2012, Microsoft’s newest and
most powerful version of System Center. Authored by consultants who’ve
deployed System Center in hundreds of enterprises and innovative smaller
businesses, this book brings together up-to-the-minute tips, tricks, and
techniques you just won’t find anywhere else. You’ll learn how to use System
Center’s powerful capabilities to build highly-efficient managed
environments that encompass datacenters, cloud environments, client
computers, mobile devices, and more. The authors address planning, design,
implementation, integration, and administration, and cover every component,
including Configuration Manager, Operations Manager, Data Protection
Manager, Virtual Machine Manager, Service Manager, and Orchestrator. Use
Configuration Manager 2012 to deliver software and updates in highlydistributed environments including datacenters, clouds, and mobile devices
Reliably manage and report on assets with Configuration Manager 2012 Perform
monitoring, alerting, operations, and security reporting with Operations
Manager 2012 Use Data Protection Manager 2012to protect file systems, SQL,
Microsoft Exchange, and SharePoint Leverage Data Protection Manager 2012’s
improved central monitoring and remote recovery Run Hyper-V virtualized
environments with VMM 2012—including new private clouds and mixed
private/public fabrics Use Service Manager 2012 to provide top-down
integration, and use Orchestrator 2012 for bottom-up process automation and
integration “glue” Give users an efficient self-service portal for creating
service and incident requests and browsing service catalogs Manage service
offerings and implement enterprise-wide change control with Service Manager
2012 Ensure compliance by creating, executing, and repeating auditable,
documented processes with Orchestrator 2012
Oracle Application Server 10g Essentials Sep 01 2022 The new Oracle
Application Server offers a wide range of functionality, including Java
runtime and development tools, portal development tools, business
intelligence, single sign-on identify management, and much more. It's so
powerful and complex, in fact, that many people who use the product (or are
considering using it) are familiar with only a portion of the entire range
of its capabilities. The choices can be overwhelming. Few people grasp how
the larger issues--such as the interplay between components or the various
architectural choices in the product--play out in the Oracle Application
Server. This new guide provides the perfect introduction to the Oracle
Application Server for users of any level. Regardless of which of the

server's capabilities you use, you'll benefit from this tightly focused, allin-one technical overview. It's written for anyone who is concerned with
using and managing web servers, doing Java development and deployment, using
Oracle's own tools--like Forms and Reports, using or developing for Oracle
Portal, or those who use and administer business intelligence, mobile or
integration software. Divided into three concise sections, the book covers
server basics, core components, and server functionality. The book leads
with the history of Oracle Application Server, its architecture, management,
standards, and third-party support for languages and tools such as Java,
Perl, and HTTP. The next section covers Oracle's web server, containers for
Java web caching, and the server's security features. And finally, the book
discusses HTML development, Java development, and Oracle development.
Although the book refers mainly to Oracle Application Server 10g, the
authors also describe features in earlier product releases where necessary,
particularly Oracle9i Application Server. More comprehensible than a large
reference and more detailed than a primer, the book provides a foundation
for understanding and using Oracle Application Server effectively and
efficiently. Readers concentrate on the most important issues and components
of the server, focusing primarily on principles rather than syntax. Designed
to be the ideal first OracleAS book, Oracle Application Server 10g
Essentials offers Oracle application developers and administrators
everything they need to know about this powerful server.
Firewalls For Dummies Mar 03 2020 What an amazing world we live in! Almost
anything you can imaginecan be researched, compared, admired, studied, and
in many cases,bought, with the click of a mouse. The Internet has changed
ourlives, putting a world of opportunity before us. Unfortunately, ithas
also put a world of opportunity into the hands of those whosemotives are
less than honorable. A firewall, a piece of software orhardware that erects
a barrier between your computer and those whomight like to invade it, is one
solution. If you’ve been using the Internet for any length of time,you’ve
probably received some unsavory and unsolicitede-mail. If you run a
business, you may be worried about thesecurity of your data and your
customers’ privacy. At home,you want to protect your personal information
from identity thievesand other shady characters. Firewalls ForDummies® will
give you the lowdown onfirewalls, then guide you through choosing,
installing, andconfiguring one for your personal or bus iness network.
Firewalls For Dummies® helps youunderstand what firewalls are, how they
operate on different typesof networks, what they can and can’t do, and how
to pick agood one (it’s easier than identifying that perfect melon inthe
supermarket.) You’ll find out about Developing security policies
Establishing rules for simple protocols Detecting and responding to system
intrusions Setting up firewalls for SOHO or personal use Creating
demilitarized zones Using Windows or Linux as a firewall Configuring
ZoneAlarm, BlackICE, and Norton personalfirewalls Installing and using ISA
server and FireWall-1 With the handy tips and hints this book provides,
you’llfind that firewalls are nothing to fear – that is,unless you’re a
cyber-crook! You’ll soon be able tokeep your data safer, protect your
family’s privacy, andprobably sleep better, too.
Microsoft SQL Server 2012 Unleashed Feb 23 2022 Buy the print version of¿
Microsoft SQL Server 2012 Unleashed and get the eBook version for free!

eBook version includes chapters 44-60 not included in the print. See inside
the book for access code and details. ¿ With up-to-the-minute content, this
is the industry’s most complete, useful guide to SQL Server 2012. ¿ You’ll
find start-to-finish coverage of SQL Server’s core database server and
management capabilities: all the real-world information, tips, guidelines,
and samples you’ll need to create and manage complex database solutions. The
additional online chapters add extensive coverage of SQL Server Integration
Services, Reporting Services, Analysis Services, T-SQL programming, .NET
Framework integration, and much more. ¿ Authored by four expert SQL Server
administrators, designers, developers, architects, and consultants, this
book reflects immense experience with SQL Server in production environments.
Intended for intermediate-to-advanced-level SQL Server professionals, it
focuses on the product’s most complex and powerful capabilities, and its
newest tools and features. Understand SQL Server 2012’s newest features,
licensing changes, and capabilities of each edition Manage SQL Server 2012
more effectively with SQL Server Management Studio, the SQLCMD command-line
query tool, and Powershell Use Policy-Based Management to centrally
configure and operate SQL Server Utilize the new Extended Events trace
capabilities within SSMS Maximize performance by optimizing design, queries,
analysis, and workload management Implement new best practices for SQL
Server high availability Deploy AlwaysOn Availability Groups and Failover
Cluster Instances to achieve enterprise-class availability and disaster
recovery Leverage new business intelligence improvements, including Master
Data Services, Data Quality Services and Parallel Data Warehouse Deliver
better full-text search with SQL Server 2012’s new Semantic Search Improve
reporting with new SQL Server 2012 Reporting Services features Download the
following from informit.com/title/9780672336928: Sample databases and code
examples ¿ ¿
Deploying Solutions with .NET Enterprise Servers Sep 08 2020 Shows how to
deploy solutions for the entire .NET Enterprise Server family-from Exchange
Server and Content Management Server to ISA Server and BizTalk Server
Presents practical, hands-on advice to assure that solutions are integrated
and meet the needs of individual businesses Covers integration of .NET
servers with XML and ADO, including best practices
Pocket PC Development in the Enterprise Jan 31 2020 The book is about
developing mobile Enterprise solutions based on the Microsoft Pocket PC
platform. The reader is provided with a discussion of the business impact of
mobile solutions, a method that facilitates the development of Pocket PC
applications, mobile system architecture design, getting started
instructions, and a significant amount of sample code walkthroughs. The
sample code is based on: eMbedded Visual Basic SQL Server 2000 Windows ® CE
Edition SQL Server 2000 Odyssey Software CEfusion Transaction Server
(Component Services) Message Queue Server Internet Information Server (HTML,
XML/XSL, ASP) Web Services using SOAP Developers already familiar with
Microsoft tools and infrastructure are given a mobile development kickstart. The book contains the story of a fictitious company, ACME Copier Inc
and how their field service operation uses Pocket PC applications to improve
customer satisfaction and productivity. The client- and server side
components that make it all work are included with the book, which will
enable the reader to reuse vital elements of the solution. The following

software is available on the CD: All the book samples in source code format
Microsoft ActiveSync 3.1 Microsoft embedded Visual Tools 3.0 Microsoft SQL
Server 2000 for Windows CE 1.1 Odyssey Software CEfusion 3.5 Free Developer
Enterprise Edition - $500!! Odyssey Software ViaXML 1.1 Trial Edition
Software 309 PictureBox Control 2.7 Odyssey Software OSIUtil 1.0 Ezos EzWAP
2.0 Evaluation Larry Banks' Virtual iPAQ/EM500/Jordana Microsoft SOAP
Toolkit 2.0 Simon Fell's Pocket SOAP 0.9 Microsoft Reader 1.5 Read in
Microsoft Reader add-in for Microsoft Word 1.0
Linux and Solaris Recipes for Oracle DBAs Oct 29 2019 Linux and Solaris
Recipes for Oracle DBAs, 2nd Edition is an example–based book on managing
Oracle Database under Linux and Solaris. The book is written for database
administrators who need to get work done and lack the luxury of curling up
fireside with a stack of operating-system documentation. What this book
provides instead is task-oriented coverage designed around the needs of the
Oracle Database Administrator. Find the right chapter. Look up the task to
perform. See the solution. Implement the solution straight away in your own
environment. Get the job done. New in this edition is coverage of Oracle's
own Solaris operating system. Oracle Corporation has been working diligently
to bring commonality between Solaris and and Linux, and this book takes
advantage of those efforts to provide task-oriented solutions that work on
common distributions of Linux such as Red Hat Enterprise Linux and Oracle
Enterprise Linux while also accommodating the growing number of Oracle
Solaris customers. Examples in the book match the tasks DBAs perform daily,
even hourly. Solutions come first in the book, but alway are followed by
close explanations of the details. Database administrators won't go wrong
with Linux and Solaris Recipes for Oracle DBAs. It's the book to buy if
you're after clear and reliable examples to help in getting the job done,
and getting home to your family. Takes you directly from problem to solution
Covers the "right" mix of operating-system tasks for database administrators
Respects your time by being succinct and to–the–point Includes coverage of
Solaris in addition to common Linux distributions What You Will Learn
Execute Linux and Solaris commands applicable to Oracle Database. Automate
critical DBA tasks via operating-system shell scripts. Monitor, tune, and
optimize Linux and Solaris servers for Oracle. Setup a VirtualBox
environment for the Oracle database. Perform system administration tasks
relevant to Oracle Database. Remotely (and securely!) manage Oracle on Linux
and Solaris. Who This Book Is For Linux and Solaris Recipes for Oracle DBAs
is a book for Oracle database administrators who want to expertly operate
Oracle databases on the Linux and Solaris operating systems. If you’re new
to Linux and Solaris and can benefit from detailed examples showing how to
perform tasks that Oracle DBAs perform on Linux and Solaris servers, then
this book is what you need to help you get the job done, and get home on
time.
Pro BizTalk 2006 Dec 12 2020 Written by a Microsoft Certified Systems
Engineer and a Certified Solutions Developer Based on the needs of the
BizTalk developer community Includes examples of real-world implementations
Microsoft Exchange Server 2007 Infrastructure Design Oct 10 2020 As a
systems administrator, you're expected to respond to the technical
requirements of your organization while trying to fit them into its overall
business goals. Few IT professionals have the combination of skills needed

to pull it off. This unique book bridges that gap. It takes you beyond the
routine administration tasks and teaches you how to plan and launch an
Exchange Server 2007 enterprise solution that fully integrates the needs of
the IT staff, end users, and business managers alike.
Microsoft SQL Server 2005 Notification Services Nov 22 2021 Microsoft SQL
Server 2005 Notification Services covers the basic problems of notification
applications, describes the SQL Notification Services platform and describes
how to use it to build rich, scalable notification applications. Written by
Shyam Pather, the Technical Lead for the SQL Notification Services Team,
this book is based on his three years of experience teaching SQL
Notification Services to new customers. This book is your complete resource
for learning SQL Notification Services application development and the
underlying architectural concepts.
Administrator's Guide to SQL Server 2005 Nov 30 2019 The Complete,
Practical, 100% Useful Guide for Every SQL Server 2005 DBA! This book has
one goal: to help database administrators and their managers run SQL Server
2005 with maximum efficiency, reliability, and performance. Renowned SQL
Server expert Buck Woody covers every facet of database administration, from
installation and configuration through maintaining enterprise-class business
intelligence environments. If you’re a new SQL Server administrator, Buck
will help you master core tasks rapidly–and avoid costly mistakes that only
show up when it’s too late. If you’re familiar with previous versions of SQL
Server, he’ll get you up-to-speed fast on everything new that matters, from
high availability improvements and Integration Services to the SQL Server
Management Studio. Whatever your background, you’ll find best practices,
real-world scenarios, and easy-to-use automation scripts–all grounded in
Buck’s unsurpassed SQL Server knowledge.
Beginning SQL Server 2000 DBA Jul 19 2021 * Gives a fresh perspective in a
stale market segment: "How to be a good SQL Server DBA", rather than "This
is SQL Server, this is feature A, here is an example of feature A". * Only
book on the market to provide complete coverage of the core jobs and roles
involved in SQL Server DBA. Therefore, has broad, general appeal to novices
who are browsing shelves, and looking for a book that makes sense of SQL
Server entirely. * Written by an expert DBA who lets the reader know exactly
what the essential aspects of a DBAs job are, the sort of issues that
novices commonly run into and provides effective solutions and
troubleshooting tips for all of the most common problems.
SQL Server 2000 Fast Answers for DBAs and Developers, Signature Edition Jan
25 2022 * Comprehensive coverage, including all SQL Server 2000 features,
from an established SQL Server expert and author * Broad appeal, with
practical ‘How to’ answers to common SQL Server questions for both novice
and advanced DBAs and developers. * Unique, easy-reference format – ideal
for preparing for a SQL Server job interview, or for a SQL Server
certification test.
IT Professional's Guide to Desktop Control Jul 07 2020
Pro LCS Jan 13 2021 Live Communications Server (LCS) is a recent release in
Microsoft’s core server suite that enables unified communications across an
office through a variety of devices, including phones, web conferences, and
the Internet. This book provides straightforward technical information that
only those with detailed knowledge of the problems customers have

experienced in deploying and managing Live Communications Server can
provide. The book is practical, guided, and comprehensive. It is written by
a freelance LCS expert and a Microsoft product manager on the LCS team.
Computerworld Aug 27 2019 For more than 40 years, Computerworld has been
the leading source of technology news and information for IT influencers
worldwide. Computerworld's award-winning Web site (Computerworld.com), twicemonthly publication, focused conference series and custom research form the
hub of the world's largest global IT media network.
Upgrading and Migrating to BizTalk Server 2016 Jul 27 2019 "Upgrading and
Migrating to BizTalk Server 2016 outlines the various approaches to
upgrading existing BizTalk solutions. The text works through specific
examples of new maps and revised business processes, teaching readers to
migrate a solution to a BizTalk Server Azure machine, as well as the time
and costs associated with the move to BizTalk 2016. Also covered: core
hardware and software requirements needed for the upgrade"-Application Server Solution Guide Enterprise Edition Nov 03 2022
Mastering Microsoft Exchange Server 2007 Jun 25 2019 Covers the features
and functions of Microsoft Exchange Server 2007, with information on such
topics as utilizing the admin console, managing email recipients,
configuring wireless access, and securing Exchange Server.
Microsoft Exchange Server 2003 Distilled Jun 29 2022 "Scott Schnoll has the
amazing ability to present deeply technical information in an easy-tounderstand, light-hearted way. This book is a must-read for anyone who is
implementing Exchange 2003." --Paul Bowden, lead program manager, Exchange
Server Development, Microsoft Corporation "Scott Schnoll''s clear, concise
writing style and diverse knowledge makes his Exchange 2003 book readable
and valuable to anyone deploying, inheriting, or considering Exchange Server
2003. An excellent, thorough, all-purpose Exchange 2003 book." --William
Lefkovics, senior messaging and systems analyst,eEye Digital Security "This
is one Exchange Server book that you''ll actually enjoy reading from cover
to cover. You won''t want to put it down . . . I didn''t! It''s easy to
read, yet it contains all of the essential information that you need to
know." Christopher Meirick, co-blogger, MS Exchange Blog:
http://www.msexchange.co.uk "Scott Schnoll''s knowledge of Exchange is
second to none, and he has the ability to take very technical topics and
explain them in a manner that is easy to digest. This book should be in
every Exchange administrator''s toolkit." Mark Fugatt, MCT,Exchange MVP "I
really enjoyed reading this book. I found it to be extremely informative,
especially in covering the new features of Exchange 2003. I have no doubts
in recommending this book to those who are serious about Exchange 2003."
--Neil Hobson, Exchange MVP, lead messaging consultant,Silversands "Scott
has written the essential administrative guide for Exchange 2003 deployment.
Not only covering the ''how-to,'' but also truly exploring the ''what-if''
scenarios as well." --Kevin T. Price, deputy chief technical officer, CMS
Information Services, Inc. "An essential technical reference containing the
critical information necessary for successful administration and deployment
of Exchange Server 2003. New features, removed features--this book covers it
all." --James V. Walker, consultant "Scott Schnoll''s clear, concise writing
style and diverse knowledge make his Exchange 2003 book readable and
valuable to anyone deploying, inheriting, or considering Exchange Server

2003. An excellent, thorough, all-purpose Exchange book." --William
Lefkovics, Senior Messaging and Systems Analyst, eEye Digital Security
Nearly three years in the making, Exchange Server 2003 is the most reliable
and secure messaging solution that Microsoft has ever produced. Microsoft
Exchange Server 2003 Distilled is a practical, hands-on guide designed to
bring readers quickly up to speed on the latest changes and enhancements to
the leading e-mail server. Drawing on his involvement in Microsoft''s
Exchange Server 2003 Joint Development Program, author Scott Schnoll offers
the detailed technical information that Exchange administrators need to
know. He has a clear and concise style, and focuses on what''s new, what''s
improved, and what''s been removed from Exchange Server 2003. Throughout the
book Scott illustrates key points with real-world scenarios, and provides
best practices drawn from his years of experience working with Exchange. You
will find answers to a variety of important questions, such as: What
features have been included in Exchange Server 2003 to replace Exchange
Server 2000 and 5.5 features? Chapter 3 How do you use Internet Mail Wizard
to configure Exchange for Internet messaging? Chapter 4 What does Exchange
Server 2003 offer for remote security, and how can you now better block
unwanted e-mail? Chapter 6 How do you back up, restore, and recover data
using Recovery Storage Groups, Windows Volume Shadow Service, and other
features? Chapter 8 How do you use the new Outlook Mobile Access and
Exchange ActiveSync features? Chapter 9 What tuning and configuration
patterns will work best for your organization? Chapter 10
032124592XB04022004
Designing Scalable .NET Applications Oct 22 2021 * Describes the
architecture of a scalable .NET application using various Microsoft
technologies not only .NET but also SQL Server 2000. * Focuses the
importance of correct design to avoid scalability problems in production. *
Gives a thorough overview of scalability design suitable for IT Architects,
system designers and developers. * Teaches the essential application
frameworks to enhance scalability in a multi tiered application.
Microsoft Exchange Server 2007 Sep 20 2021 Explores the latest release of
Microsoft's groupware solution, Exchange Server 2007, discussing such
features as its e-mail communication, calendaring, and shared databases, and
provides real-world scenarios to help administrators deal with everyday
maintenance and applications.
Beginning SQL Server 2000 Programming Dec 24 2021 * Provides excellent
tutelage for novice database programmers or those migrating from desktop
solutions such as Access, who are interested in developing solutions with
SQL Server * Shows how to create and delete databases, tables,
relationships, and indexes with the interactive tolls of SQL Server, and
through the Transact-SQL language * Takes readers through how to build a
sample database and shows how to design with solutions in mind
Enterprise Information Portals and Knowledge Management May 17 2021
Practical and comprehensive approach to enterprise portals and their
relationship to knowledge management.
Professional Java 2 Enterprise Edition with BEA WebLogic Server Oct 02 2022
Business objects are basically encapsulated business processes that deal
with some input data and mediate the appropriate business response. This
book shows how suited Java is to the creation of business objects and the n-

tier applications centered on them. Key areas covered include real world
techniques for application development, explanation of how to create
business logic components from Enterprise Java Beans, database handling with
JDBC, JNDI and directory services, Java messaging services and interfacing
applications to CORBA/DCOM systems and XML.
Microsoft SQL Server 2014 Unleashed Feb 11 2021 The industry’s most
complete, useful, and up-to-date guide to SQL Server 2014. You’ll find startto-finish coverage of SQL Server’s core database server and management
capabilities: all the real-world information, tips, guidelines, and examples
you’ll need to install, monitor, maintain, and optimize the most complex
database environments. The provided examples and sample code provide plenty
of hands-on opportunities to learn more about SQL Server and create your own
viable solutions. Four leading SQL Server experts present deep practical
insights for administering SQL Server, analyzing and optimizing queries,
implementing data warehouses, ensuring high availability, tuning
performance, and much more. You will benefit from their behind-the-scenes
look into SQL Server, showing what goes on behind the various wizards and
GUI-based tools. You’ll learn how to use the underlying SQL commands to
fully unlock the power and capabilities of SQL Server. Writing for all
intermediate-to-advanced-level SQL Server professionals, the authors draw on
immense production experience with SQL Server. Throughout, they focus on
successfully applying SQL Server 2014’s most powerful capabilities and its
newest tools and features. Detailed information on how to… Understand SQL
Server 2014’s new features and each edition’s capabilities and licensing
Install, upgrade to, and configure SQL Server 2014 for better performance
and easier management Streamline and automate key administration tasks with
Smart Admin Leverage powerful new backup/restore options: flexible backup to
URL, Managed Backup to Windows Azure, and encrypted backups Strengthen
security with new features for enforcing “least privilege” Improve
performance with updateable columnstore indexes, Delayed Durability, and
other enhancements Execute queries and business logic more efficiently with
memoryoptimized tables, buffer pool extension, and natively-compiled stored
procedures Control workloads and Disk I/O with the Resource Governor Deploy
AlwaysOn Availability Groups and Failover Cluster Instances to achieve
enterprise-class availability and disaster recovery Apply new Business
Intelligence improvements in Master Data Services, data quality, and
Parallel Data Warehouse
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